
Give your pupils the opportunity to 
investigate first-hand and take direct action 
on how their school engages with nature.
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Getting started

A Wilder Schools Committee is a small group of 

selected pupils who regularly get together to discuss 

what changes they’d like to make to the school  

grounds, sustainability credentials of the school, or 

outdoor learning opportunities. The selected pupils 

can come from existing groups such as an eco-group, 

school council or a particular class, or children can 

nominate themselves to join the committee 

Get your headteacher on board

Support from your headteacher or governors will be 

essential for any changes your committee wishes 

to make. You can write to your headteacher and the 

governors at any point in the committee process; 

use your own judgement to find the best time to 

approach them.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Setting up your meetings

The committee should meet up regularly (once a 

month is great). It is up to you and your pupils how 

you structure the meetings, but you might like to 

consider:

• �Assigning roles to participants - you could have a 

note taker, a meeting chair, chief photographer,  

or artist.

• �Creating a written plan or drawing of the changes 

you’d like to see.

• �Hosting an assembly or information afternoon to 

share your plans with other pupils and get their 

opinions and ideas.

• �Measuring how the changes you make are making a 

difference to wildlife. You may use our survey pack 

to help you.

Support from the wider school 

Why not consider involving your Governors, Friends 

of groups or Parent Teacher Association (PTA) to help 

support and raise funds for projects.

You’re ready to take action

If you want to raise money for your projects, consider 

organising a fundraising activity such as a bake sale or  

finding sponsors. If you need to do some practical work 

such as planting wildflower seeds or setting up recycle 

bins, you can set aside time in your regular meetings to 

do so and invite parents and friends to join in.
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We can help
• �We’ll provide the staff member or volunteer leading 

the group with support to set up your committee 

and keep it running via phone calls and emails.

• �We can help start your committee group and deliver 

a workshop as part of our Wilder Learners Package.

• �The staff member leading your group can become 

a Wilder Schools leader and gain access to free 

training and networking with other educational 

setting-based staff and volunteers.

• �Get involved by taking part in the Wilder School 

Challenge, coming up with a project linked with the 

annual theme eg. soils. Find out the annual theme 

on your Moodle account.

Is this free?
Yes, it’s free to set up and you’ll receive free follow-up 

support. If you’d like to help the Trust, here are some 

ways to do so:

• �We’re a charity so we’d really appreciate it if you 

would like to raise funds for us. Go to:  

hiwwt.org.uk/fundraise-wildlife to find out how.

• ��We offer our Wild Learners package at £180. This 

package includes school grounds advice, assembly 

and committee workshop. We also offer other 

packages and training courses. You can find out 

more about these here hiwwt.org.uk/Schools-
groups.
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This all sounds great how do we get started?
Send Wilder.Schools@hiwwt.org.uk an email to set up an initial meeting with our engagement team.


